
Dear Bill: 

Brooklyn,N.Y.11215 
March 19th 1976 

Enclosed you will find various items turned over 

to me by Ben Beckerman' s niece v1hich I thought you might 

find of interest. Use them as you wish. I was very much 

interested in the picture of the 10 11 spark coil on the 

old dominion s/s Hamilton in 1908. I have never seen a 

picture of a ships installation showing a spark coil hi. 

It is an enlargement of the one showing Ben as you can 

see 11hen he just got started. 

Hope you can find something of interest as 

I do not wish to keep them because I am getting too old 

and they would get thrown awe.y j_f anythj_ng happened to 

me. 

Keep well OM and as I have said before I and 

I hope all the other members appreciate the wonderful job 

you are doing for us. 
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